
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please can I remind you that earrings and jewellery are not part of the uniform at 

Sandringham School.  

 

If you are planning on getting your child’s ears pierced, please can you wait until the 

Summer holidays so that they have 6 full weeks to heal before the start of term.  This 

also ensures your child has time to learn how to take their earrings out and put them in 

on their own prior to starting back at school.  

 

Due to health and safety recommendations, any child who continues to wear earrings must 

have them taped prior to them coming to school on PE days. Please note staff are not able 

to tape children’s ears during the school day.  This is for their own and others safety.  

Earrings need to be small plain studs as hoops may catch on equipment and clothing. 

 

Parents who wish their children to continue to wear earrings in school; either whilst they 

heal or for other reasons, will be required to sign the disclaimer below.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss Randles 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

WRITTEN CONSENT FOR WEARING EARRINGS IN SCHOOL 

 

Name of Child  _________________________      Class __________________ 

 

I am aware of the safety hazards associated with the wearing of jewellery within school 

and understand that it is the policy of Sandringham Infant and Nursery Academy to 

remove earrings for PE sessions. 

 

I wish for my child to keep their earrings in whilst at school. I understand that this is 

my decision and against advice given from the school, I realise that any accident or 

injury puts no liability on the school. 

 

Signed  _____________  Relationship to Child  ____________  Date  _________ 

 


